
Exciting News – We’re Joining real life Dental! 

 

Hello Friends, 

We have some exciting news to share! On September 2, 2025, Peters Creek Dentistry will 

officially join Real Life Dental, a fantastic local provider known for its outstanding, patient-

centered care. This change will help us enhance our services while keeping our commitment to 

high-quality patient care. 

 

What does this mean for you? 

• You’ll see the same friendly faces and get the personalized care you’ve come to trust. 

• Location, hours, and contact info will stay the same; we’re just changing our name! 

• Insurance changes will only occur if you change your provider. 

• Access to more services and resources to support you and your family. 

 

Dr. Tony Sun and Dr. Andrea Gatica the providers of Peters Creek Dentistry, say “We are 

excited” to be part of the Real Life Dental community! This will increase the resources and 

services to support patient oral health care.   

 

Founded in 2010 by Dr. Damon Thompson, Real Life Dental has strong roots in the New River 

Valley community. Dr. Thompson is a Blacksburg native and a graduate of Virginia Tech and 

the VCU Dental School. He proudly served as a dentist in the US Navy before returning to his 

hometown. Under his leadership, Real Life Dental has been recognized as one of the “Best of 

the New River Valley” dental offices for several years, as voted by readers of The Roanoke 

Times. 

 

If you have questions, please contact us 540-562-4001 or 

tgraybill@peterscreekdentistry.com. We’re excited about joining Real Life Dental and 

continuing to provide each of you with excellent dental care.  

 

Cheers, 

Peters Creek Dentistry  


